
I received an email today from the Rotary club in International Falls that they will be giving ISD 
#363 a donation to assist both buildings with purchasing school supplies.  The amount is $1,250

The State of Minnesota will be giving school districts face protection to start the year.  ISD #363 
will be receiving 90 youth cloth masks, 298 adult cloth, 903 disposable and 67 face shields.  We 
will need to pick these up from the Northwest Service Coop in Thief River Falls once they come 
in.

We received information today that ISD #363 will be receiving another $80,000 in CARES Relief 
funding.  We will use this funding for purchasing PPE, technology, possible staffing etc…

The MSHL Board of Directors has approved the creation of Optional Fall Training Seasons for 
Volleyball, Football, and MSHL sanctioned spring sports (Baseball, Golf, Softball, Tennis, and 
Boys and Girls Track).  All the MSHSL member schools have the authority to provide the entire 
training season, offer a reduced training season or choose not to offer a training season.

There are 12 sessions for volleyball and football that would run from Sept. 14th through Oct. 
3rd—The Spring sport training season is also 12 sessions and would run from Oct. 5 through 
October 24.  The following activities or events are not allowed  during the fall training session: 
Tryouts, Scrimmages (defined as any sport specific training, instruction or interaction that 
involves members of your high school program with individuals or students who are not 
members of your high school program and who are not students at your school.  Also not 
allowed would be jamborees, competitions and Captain’s practice.  For schools that are 
required by localized metrics to be in distance learning mode, practices are limited to virtual 
contact only.

I would like to suggest a special board meeting on Wednesday, August 26th to finalize any 
additional staffing hires and discuss this fall season of MSHSL sponsored activity.


